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Q.  Reference:  Teshmont Report: pg (iii):  1 

Referring to the table outlining revisions for the Teshmont Report, the initial draft 2 

was completed on September 17, 2014.  In 2015 minor editorial changes were 3 

made (February 12, 2015).  Nalcor provided final comments more than a year later 4 

on May 24, 2016.  Why was there such a delay in finalizing and filing the Teshmont 5 

Report?   6 

 7 

 8 

A. The initial work was completed by Teshmont in 2014 with minor edits in early 2015. 9 

Hydro’s priorities during 2015 included completion of Phase I of the Board’s inquiry 10 

and completion of the 2013 GRA. Hydro renewed its focus on its review and 11 

Teshmont’s finalization of the report in preparation for Phase II of the Board’s 12 

Inquiry. Hydro’s review was completed through early 2016 with the report being 13 

filed in May. 14 

 

  


